
Hello Everyone.   
 
 
Because it is mandated that all students must 
wear masks on school buses, and in light of 
current increases in COVID cases in the 
Washington area, any student arriving at 
Western Area CTC without a mask will be sent 
back on the bus to the home school.  
  
Also, all Western Area staff and students are 
required to wear masks during the school day. 
 
 
Dr. Dennis J. McCarthy 
Executive Director 
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https://www.google.com/search?q=wactc&rlz=1C1EJFC_enUS875US875&oq=WACTC&aqs=chrome.0.0i355i512j46i512j0i512l3j0i10i512l5.1433j0j7&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8

